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Spring Golf Tournament - Just Around 
the Corner
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Clean those spikes and 
shine those clubs, the 
Spring Golf Tournament 
is just around the corner. 
Gather your foursome as 
this year the League will be 
playing at Adams Pointe 
Golf Club in Blue Springs, 
Missouri on Thursday,  
May 25. 
 
Schedule 
	 10:30 a.m. - Registration & Lunch 
	 12:00 p.m. - Shotgun Start 
	   5:00 p.m. - Trophy Presentation & Awards 
 
Location 
	 Adams Pointe Golf Club 
	 1601 NE R.D. Mize Rd. 
	 Blue Springs, MO 64014 
 
Cost 
	 $100 per player/$400 per foursome 
	 (Includes green fees, cart, lunch, drink tickets, cash prize opportunity 
	   automatic entry into the skins game, charity hole and betting hole 
	   contests). 
 
A registration form and sponsorship form are included with this newsletter.

Save the Date:  
Wednesday, May 3 

 Royals vs White Sox  - Tailgate and Baseball Game! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Register online: https://electricleaguemay3tailgate.eventbrite.com

https://electricleaguemay3tailgate.eventbrite.com


New League Benefits  
For You 
What is one of the best avenues to build awareness 
about something that is going on in our industry than 
to place it in your own Electric League newsletter? 
Our newsletter goes out monthly, except in July, to 
our member list.  We will 
have a feature called 
What’s Happening that 
will show activities hosted 
by one of our members. It 
is optional, but if you want 
your event, tournament, 
charitable activity noticed, 
let us know. Do you have 
a position available that you need filled? Give the 
newsletter a try. Chances are it will catch the eye of 
someone who may know someone looking to get in 
our industry.
 
What do you need to do?
 
To be listed in What’s Happening?
Email jmale@westerneda.com before the first Friday 
of each month (except July), with your activity date, 
activity name, the sponsoring organization and infor-
mation where someone can go for more information, 
a phone number or a web link. The sponsoring organi-
zation must be a paid member of the Electric League, 
and the activity must to open to any member who 
receives our newsletter.  The newsletter is typically 
emailed the third week of the month.

Do you want us to include the flyer about your event? 
We will for a cost of $250 per flyer, per issue.
 
To post a job opening:
You must be a paid member of the Electric League 
and provide the information before the first Friday 
of each month (except July). The job opening list-
ing must be kept short. Include your company name, 
position available, who needs to be contacted if there 
is an interest.

This sounds great, what will it cost? Zero, this is a 
benefit included in with your 2017 member dues. We 
look forward to seeing the activities in our  
community!
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Don’t Pass Up This Opportunity.
Spread the Word!
 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY
 
The purpose of the Electric 
League of Missouri &  
Kansas Scholarship Fund 
is to provide annual  
scholarships to both enter-
ing and continuing college 
students who are employ-
ees of member companies, 
their children or grandchil-
dren. 
 
The fund was established in 1996 to provide an  
ongoing service to members of the Electric League. 
Award or Awards will be in the $250 to $1,500 range.
 
DEADLINE:  May 12, 2017
 
Complete WORD of PDF document, attached.
 
If you have questions, please contact 
Kim Weitzel at 816-561-5323; kweitzel@westerneda.
com

   
   
  C&O Electric Sales is seeking to fill a technical  
  outside sales position. More information is available 
  at: http://c-o-electric.prismhr-hire.com/

Help Wanted - Outside Sales

Trenton Ellis
John McDermott Scholarship Awarded to

(son of Shawn Ellis, Kansas City Power & Light)

Additional Scholarships Awarded to:
Zach Drake (son of Timothy Drake, CBM, Inc.)

Abby Rains (daughter of Wes Rains, Rains Electrical Sales)

http://jmale@westerneda.com
http://c-o-electric.prismhr-hire.com/
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People Column
Happy Birthday to: 

Danielle Breault at C&O Electric Sales. 
Doug Mayle & Mike Haley at CBM. 
Mike Mitchell, Eileen Whisenant, Dave Wells,  
Ed Picerno & Lynette Gross at Kansas City  
Electrical Supply. 
Tim Barrett at CED American Electric Riverside. 
Joe Dieker at Square D. 
Jerry Petty, Rob Scarborough, Travis Dickerson, 
Steve Grubbs, Braxton Voss & LeRoy Maurer at 
CED Rensenhouse, KCMO. 
Rusty Ungeheuer, Mike Stringfield, Carl Overturf, 
Chris Ehlers, Jonathan Remken, Mike Higgins, 
Rick Kee, Chris Leilani, Adam Otradevic & Phil 
Cosgrove at Western Extralite, a Division of Border 
States. 
 
Congratulations on Retirement to: 
Steve Grubbs at CED Rensenhouse KCMO. 

Sandy Atkinson at Square D. 
 
Anniversary Congratulations to: 
Jason Lamons on his 3rd year with WESCO KCMO. 
Jenny Howard, 21 years, Andrew DeLaughter, 1 year, 
and Jamie Ulmer, 11 
years, all with Kansas 
City Electrical Supply. 
 
Doug McGough and 
family at C&O Electric 
Sales welcomed their 
NINTH grandchild, 
Katy. Congratulations 
to all! 
 
Keep those emails  
coming in. This is YOUR 
Column and we want to 
print YOUR news!

  - JOIN US IN WISHING TIM A HAPPY            
    RETIREMENT
  - ARGOSY CASINO CONSTELLATIONS ROOM
  - 11 AM TO 3 PM
  - REFRESHMENTS & APPETIZERS 
PROVIDED

See you Friday, April 28 in the 
Constellation Room of the 

Argosy Casino for the 
Retirement Party!


